
August brought the clubs out 

for the annual picnic.  Tom 

gave a demo on turning tops 

so that our families could see 

some of the stuff we do, and 

Bill turned some upside down 

tops. 

 

Turn-On! Chicago was held 

on August 20-22.  It was nice 

spending some social time 

with the MAW members and 

spouses that were there.  It 

was also nice to chat with 
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- The Next mentoring day Saturday the 18th. 

 

 

- Meetings are  held monthly on the first Sunday of each month from                           

1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. at Paul Beemann’s 2075 East Rattalee Lake Rd Holly MI 48442. 
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C O N T A C T  U S :  

President:  

Tom Mogford 

810-629-6176 

Vice President: 

Pete Buccellato 

248-634-7622 

Treasurer: 

Tim Morris 

810-229-7156 

Secretary: 

Jeff Scott 

734-595-0215 

Librarian: 

Tim Leright 

734-595-0223 

Tom turning top’s. 

some of the people I had met 

over the years such as Jimmy 

Clewes, Kirk DeHeer, Binh 

Pho, and Don Derry.  As well 

as people the I had met at the 

Cincinnati Symposium and 

from the Detroit club.   

 

I learned a lot at this sympo-

sium attending demos by Don 

Derry, Cindy Drozda, David 

Nittmann, and Jason Swan-

son. I recommend attending 

the Cincinnati symposium 

next year.  It is like attending 

12 club meetings over the 

course of a weekend. 

 

The next club meeting will be 

held on Sunday September 

12th.  This months Mentoring 

workshop will be held on 

Saturday the 18th. 

 

Jeff- 
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Here is Bill’s   

upside down top. 

 

Pictures from 

the 2010 

Picnic. 
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Demonstrators Wanted 

P A G E  4  V O L U M E  2 2 ,  I S S U E  8  

Anyone willing to demon-

strate at the monthly meet-

ing can contact Tom or 

Pete to schedule. 

   

 

We have a number of tal-

ented members, so please 

feel free to share 

your talents with the club. 

There are some really in-

teresting projects that 

members bring in each 

month for the show and 

tell table.  Many of the 

club members would be 

interested in seeing how 

these projects are created. 

Photographs for this months 

“Between-Turns” were provided 

by Jeff Scott & Lynn Greiner. 

   

If you have digital photo’s that 

you would like to have consid-

ered for use in the newsletter, 

please send them to the editor 

at: 

 

Jeffatwayne@yahoo.com 

 

Tom Mogford …………………. 810-629-6176 

Pete Buccellato ………………... 248-634-7622 

Bill Magee (Pen Turning) ………….. 734-981-6117 

John Becker (Mugs, Goblets, & Pipes) … 248-851-0437 

Gary Smith ……………………. 810-636-7167 

Herman Spaeth  ……………….. 248-486-4720 

Ruby Cler  ……………………..        519-945-0647 

If you would like help getting 

started in woodturning or help 

with working out a problem, 

feel free to call any of the 

names listed. As always, there 

is no charge to members of 

the Michigan Association of 

Woodturners. 

 

MAW Mentors 

Photo’s  

 

Looking to try 

something that 

you saw at the 

Chicago 

Symposium 

then attend a 

mentor’s 

weekend. 


